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 Mrs Philippa 

Huston

COMMNT2015/4030/P 11/08/2015  18:43:31 We live at 17, Greville Place with the Mortimer Estate overlooking our property from the back. 

We are extremely concerned about the prospect of a colour render since this will present us with a vast 

white wall instead of the 'period brick work' of present. This would dramatically change the back voiew 

of our entire terrace on Greville Place.

I would like to know much more about your proposals and exactly what the proposed work will look 

like.

Regards

Philippa Huston

17

Greville Place

London

NW65JE

NW65JE

 Mr Patrick Roche OBJ2015/4030/P 12/08/2015  12:32:56 Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly object to this proposal on the grounds that the Esthetics of the blocks and hence the Estate 

will be detrimentally altered.

 

I consider the look of the blocks to be quite aesthetically pleasing and of their time (somewhat akin to 

the various Peabody estates dotted around London) such that to render their Brick work in anyway 

would destroy this look and hence the overall look of the estate. 

I understand that the estate was built in 1953 i.e. only 8 years after World War II and therefore, must 

have been one of the first council estates built after the war such they represent a poignant piece of 

Social History which, if the proposed works were to go through would destroy.

I urge you to reconsider the merits of this scheme in light of what I’ve just said.

Regards,

Mr P.Roche

7 Cheshunt House

Mortimer Crescent

London

NW6 5UR

 David Leigh OBJ2015/4030/P 12/08/2015  08:48:12 Whilst we have been provided with insufficient information properly to evaluate the impact of this 

proposal, we believe that it will severely adversely affect the view from the back of our property and 

further understand that there is a very high risk of discolouring which will create an unattractive image 

to what is currently a relatively attractive estate.  At the very least, we would ask that further 

information is provided and more time is given to evaluate how to avoid impacting the view of the 

estate.
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